REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

MARITIME INDUSTRY AUTHORITY

27 December 2024

MR. STEVEN C. 8Y

Managing Director

Pantronics international Corporation
51-53 General Rosendo Simon St.
Caloocan City

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF AWARD
Dear Mr. Sy:

The Maritime Industry Authority (MARINA) is pleased to inform you that your bid
proposal submitted on December 9, 2024, for the “Procurement of Document
Scanner for the Maritime Industry Authority (Public Bidding No. 2024-10)"” at the
contract price of One Million Eight Hundred Sixteen Thousand Seven Hundred
Fifty Pesos (#1,8186,750.00), has been accepted.

Kindly affix your signature on the space provided below to indicate your formal
acceptance of the Award within five (5) working days from receipt of this Notice and
submit to us the required Performance Security prescribed in ITB Clause 14. Bid
Security of the bidding documents within ten (10) calendar days from the receipt of
the Notice of Award.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

&M LALUAN

Admimgtrat@ -
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. !?onforme: STEVEN/C. S¥// Managing Director

)

Printed Name-and Designation

Date: January 8, 2025
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